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News

Laura Bartlow Re-elected to Minnesota Women
Lawyers’ Board of Directors 

July 5, 2023

Laura Bartlow, a partner in Zelle’s Minneapolis office, has been re-elected to a
second two-year term to serve on the FY 23-24 Board of Directors of
Minnesota Women Lawyers (MWL). See the full MWL press release here.

Laura represents and counsels clients in commercial property and liability
insurance matters and other complex disputes. She advises global insurance
companies on a broad range of matters, including coverage, claims handling,
insurance fraud, catastrophic losses, and allegations of statutory violations
and bad faith.

Minnesota Women Lawyers is an association of more than 1,200 attorneys,
judges, law students, legal employers and others who are dedicated to
advancing the success of women attorneys and striving for a just society.
Since its inception in 1972, MWL has provided opportunities for members to
develop as leaders, network with other attorneys, and have an impact on their
communities by fostering a greater satisfaction within the profession. MWL
continues to address the changing needs of women in the legal profession
through initiatives that are guided by its mission and values.


